
  

             

 

 

 
Rising Voices Poetry Club 
The Rising Voices Poetry Club was able to 
meet with Gaby Eseverri, a member of the 
Glacier National Park Media Team. Gaby, 
works as a fellow for the Glacier 
Conservancy and Glacier National Park. 
Part of her work has involved creating 
content for the GNP podcast Headwaters. 
Our students wrote poems relating to 
climate change and shared them with 
Gaby. There was A LOT of interesting 
discussion that resulted from their 
work…and some random “off the wall” 

hilarity  Thank you, Gaby, for 
sharing some of your time with us and 
providing a platform for these students to 
share their collective voice! 

 
 
Food Drive Nov 1-Nov 18 
Each Advisory class is collecting food 
items to create Thanksgiving baskets 
for the community. Please donate if you 
are able! 
 

Halloween  
Many staff and students braved windy Halloween with their wonderful costumes. The Athletic Department handed 

out candy to students and staff for their participation in Red Ribbon Week and for choosing to be Drug Free. 
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October Stats: 
Student Attendance :71% (down 1%) 
Certified Attendance: 88% (up 7%) 
Classified Attendance:84% (down 3%) 
Enrollment: 9th: 155 10th: 126 11th: 106 12th: 84 
Total:471 (9th grade with the highest daily average 
75%) 
Transcripts: 22 
Transfers: IN: 1 OUT: 3 
Home Visits: 20 
Referrals:34 
Drops: 6 

 
 

 
 



 
 
TRIO Pre-College Advisor Joshlynn Snow 

 

 
Joshlynn has been working in Browning MS/HS and Heart Butte MS/HS. The total students being served in our 
region is 91. She is currently recruiting with a target range of 360 for Blackfeet Target Area. She is currently working 
to plan educational trips to MSU Northern, Great Falls College and UM Western as well as planning workshops for 
students and parents. Workshop topics are College 101, STEM, Financial Aid, and Careers. Joshlynn and TRIO are 
a great addition to BHS. 
 
Game Fridays 
After 2 ½ years of a pandemic and remote learning we were seeing some learning loss and social emotional 
concerns. To kick off the school year our classrooms have been playing games related to their content to build 
foundational skills, social skills and a positive classroom environment. We are working together as a team to plan our 
next steps for Friday to include enhancement, remediation and practice of skills for their content areas.  
 
We have many positives happening at BHS: 
Bell ringers, exit tickets, best practices for teaching, projects, career exploration, 
laughter, discussions, mindfulness, exercise, questions, excitement, pride, 
support, support, guidance, growth, good student/staff attendance and great 
grades! BHS is a place of safety, comfort, consistency, happiness and 
pride! 


